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Prince of Wales Staff
take a leap for Students

Two staff members at Prince of Wales school in St. Catharines will be taking a leap as they ski
dive to raise funds for a new playground. On Saturday, June 2, 2007 after over three years of
fundraising, staff will take that final plunge for donations in order to get a playground for

students in grades one to eight.

Currently the school is without playground equipment of any kind. This fundraising effort is in
collaboration with Saturn of Canada and the local community. Presently the school has raised
$43,000.00 and are hoping for another $10,000 donation from the Education Foundation of

Niagara.
Saturn will donate $20,000.00 to the program if the school can match that donation.

The playground is set to be installed on Sunday, September 9, 2007 and will be the last

playground sponsored by Saturn as this program is being discontinued.
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For more information contact:

Candi Sitko, Principal

905-937-2225

Reference:

Deanna Farinacci, Communications Department
905-641-1550 ext. 4161

District School Board of Niagara

191 Carlton Street * St. Catharines * ON * L2R 7P4 * 1-905-641-1550 * Fax: 1-905-685-8511
Warren Hoshizaki, Director of Education and Secretary



